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Matt Brunt, Esq,
pteg Support Unit
Wellington House 
40-50 Wellington Street 
LEEDS LS1 2DE

7 October 2009
Dear Matt,

Light Rail and City Regions – a 21st Century Mode of Transport

Submission from the Confederation of Passenger Transport UK to the All-Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group Inquiry
The Confederation of Passenger Transport UK (CPT) is the national trade association for the bus, coach and light rail industry. Our members include the owners and operators of all the principal light rail and tramway systems in the UK, as well as 95 per cent of bus and 80 per cent of coach operators, some 1500 members in all. 
Thank you for your invitation to submit evidence to the All-Party Parliamentary Light Rail Group Inquiry. We are grateful for the opportunity to make a submission. I have invited comments from our light rail and tramway members and collated these into the attached submission. 
I am responding as CPT’s Fixed Track Executive. On behalf of CPT members I deal with matters relating to light rail and tramways, including any issues arising on the mainline railway which might impact on the light rail sector. 
CPT would appreciate the opportunity to give oral evidence to the Inquiry if requested, and to discuss any of the points in our submission further if required. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you would like any further information. 
I can confirm that CPT has no objection to its submission being made public.
Yours sincerely,
David Walmsley
Fixed Track Executive
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Registered Office: Drury House 34-43 Russell Street London WC2B 5HA
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